
 

 

Thank you to the BOM for their support of the development 
of the school and for their support in this particular 
project.  

Thank you to the parents’ association for all of their help in 
the fundraising both past and present to fund the pitch. 

Thank you to our sports staff, particularly Joanne Brock 
and to our administration staff in particular Naoisha 
Maher who were key in driving this project on 

Thank you to Donal Kearney for overseeing the project and 
to SIS pitches who supplied and laid the pitch. 

Thank you to our administration and housekeeping staff 
who have supplied all the goodies for today. 

One of the pillars of Loreto Education is Joy.  Sport and the 
accessibility of sport allows joy to be part of our school 
curriculum. The whole school approach to Education in 
Loreto College is a holistic one.  Enabling students to 
reach their full potential is paramount to us.  Happy and 
healthy students achieve.  It is so important that the 
school provides those facilities to allow students access 
to sports and to activities.  This pitch will be used for 
everything from elite hockey to sports for all students.  

I wish all our students who use the pitch into the future 
much joy.   

 


